
Updated Out-of-Uniform Day Guidelines (10/14/2022) 

 

On occasion, including birthdays, students may be permitted an out-of-uniform day. We expect 

the attire to be appropriate, modest, well-fitting, and clean. No article of clothing should be 

excessively worn or soiled. Indecent, inappropriate, or objectionable writing/pictures that 

espouse beliefs contrary to the teachings of the Catholic Church on clothing is prohibited. 

Clothing must cover the body appropriately. A shirt long enough to cover the backside must be 

worn if wearing leggings.  

 

Clothing NOT allowed on dress down or spirit wear days include, but not limited to: 

 

- halter tops 

- ripped jeans 

- transparent or mesh tops 

- short t-shirts (baby t’s for example creating bare midriffs) 

- any top which leaves bare shoulders (including tank tops) 

- shorts cut too short 

- backless shoes 

- sandals 

- hats 

- bandanas 

- distracting head pieces 

 

The Administration reserves the right to make the final decision regarding the appropriateness 

of student dress. If a student does not follow proper guidelines for dressing out of uniform, a 

parent/guardian will be called to bring the school uniform or clothing that is considered within the 

guidelines. 


